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at 8:30 A.M.

This public meeting had approximately 50 to 60 people attending
and there seemed to have people attending from various parts

of the Municipality. Also attending the meeting were Mr. Charles
Chappell, legal counsel, representing the R. M. of Morris and
Mr. John Stefaniuk, legal counsel ¢ representing Mr. Stan Plett.

At the start of the meeting, Reeve Thiessen outlined a brief
history of events starting with the Municipality receiving the
petition in November, 1994, Following that introduction, there
was considerable discussion involving our ward boundaries and

how and in what manner they should be considered. During this
initial discussion, Mr. Stan Plett made the statement that he

had proposed a map to Council for ward boundaries and would accep
only that map.

Following considerable discussion on the subject, a recess was
taken so that those attending could further consider the maps

resulted in a reasonable amount of discussion. It appeared that
for those attending, a large number supported the concept of
having 7 wards in the Municipality. Of the 50-60 people present,
a show of hands indicated that about 2/3 were in favor of 7 wards
and 1/3 favored the proposal by Mr. Stan Plett. Reeve Thiessen
asked Stan Plett if he would be in agreement to a seven ward
system which would address the issue of population in the wards
and also have the size of the wards more reasonable.

Also during the meeting, it was questioned as to how many
preferred wards as opposed to "at large". There were 2 or 3 that
favored "at large" and the remainder overwhelmingly wanted to
maintain a ward system in the municipality.

Following further discussion for a few minutes , the meeting was
adjourned at approximately 11:30 A.M.

Following this public meeting, Council met further in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris with Mr. Charles Chappell to
consider events of the meeting.




